
TOWN OF SPRINGFIELD PUBLIC NOTICE

Per 19 V.S.A. Chapter 7, the Town of Springfield will hold a site visit and public hearing on 
Monday, March 11, 2024 to consider discontinuing the following Class IV roads listed in the 
Vermont Agency of Transportation highways maps as “not up to standard.”  The site visit starts 
promptly at 5:30 pm at the intersection of Stanley Road / South Street and TH 398.  The 6:00 
pm public hearing will be held at the Springfield Town Hall, Third Floor Selectboard’s Hall, 96 
Main Street.  

The area shown in the aerial photo only shows a few of 
these roads that ex-
isted until 1992. They 
were removed when 
this portion of the 
Southview Housing 
Development was 
demolished.  

The site visit and public 
hearing are open to 
the public. If you 
plan to participate, 
contact Charles Wise 
(802.376.6102 / toszon-
ing@vermontel.net) for 
more information.  


